

RDA IN THE TOP END- MEMBER INFORMATION 2019

Dear valued members, parents and volunteers,

We wish to inform you of some of the changes that will be taking place this year at the Riding for the Disabled in the Top End which has taken place over the last couple of weeks.

An Annual General Meeting was held on the 23rd of February this year where Lesley and Ian announced that they would be retiring effective as of the 8th of March 2018. It will be difficult to see the both of them leave us, but we wish them the very best for the future.

At the AGM a new committee consisting of now 8 members was voted in to take over the duties of running the RDA NT from now and into the future. These committee members are as followed:

Deborah Holland – Chair Kyra Allen- Vice Chair and Public Officer Joanne Denny- Treasurer Janine Inggs- Secretary

Amelia Edwards, Mark Edwards, Tania Lesneuck and Neville Burton as Committee members.

Due to the change in hands and the heat, we wish to inform you we are currently working to prepare RDA to start lessons at the start of term two this year. We will be keeping all our members up-to-date of any changes that may take place as we get closer to starting up and an exact date when the committee decide it is appropriate to commence. Membership and Registration forms will be sent out shortly after this.

There has been a lot of interest in volunteering and new riders for this year and is looking to be a successful one. We, at RDA Top End, are all looking forward to seeing both new and old faces around the centre again this year!

Please feel free to contact us for any more information if needed and we will be happy to help.

All the best,

RDA Top End Committee members

Deborah Holland

Chair

Ph: 0405 507 378

Email: debbieholland@aapt.net.au

Kyra Allen

Vice Chair & Public Officer Ph: 0427 499 362

Email: allenkyra96@gmail.com